CAPT. RAYMOND C. LEUNG, USN
COMMANDING OFFICER

NAVAL STATION GREAT LAKES
2601 E PAUL JONES STREET
GREAT LAKES, IL 60088-2845

January 31, 2020

Ilinois Incident Management Team
1701 E. Main St
Urbana, IL 61802

Dear IMT Richter,

On behalf of Naval Station Great Lakes, please accept my deepest
gratitude for providing law enforcement support during the
installation’s Lockdown incident on Friday, January 24, 2020.

The safety and security of our people is my top priority. Itis also.
a top priority of mine to make sure that the Navy is an integral part
of the community and a good neighbor. Your agency’s support made
it possible for Naval station Great Lakes to reopen the mainside of
the base in a timely and safe manner.

Please know that I appreciate everything you do in the comrﬁunity
on a daily basis. Ialso appreciate the time and effort it took to come
to our assistance.

Raymond™e Le{ing
Captain, U.S. Navy




